

Mathew M. Joseph <mathewmj@gmail.com>

# IUCN SSC - registration of membership 2017-2020

SSC Membership <commissions@iucn-email.org> Reply-To: SSC Membership <re-2Gl3-YYLX-6ZS5VB-C0BG4@iucn-email.org> To: mathewmj@shcollege.ac.in

Tue, Feb 14, 2017 at 6:37 PM



Species Survival Commission Membership Registration 2017-2020

Please do not forward. This email contains personalized information specific to yourself.

Dear JOSEPH, Mathew

You have received an invitation from one or more IUCN SSC Specialist Group leaders to continue your membership of, or to join, an SSC Group for 2017-2020. This means that you are a member of the IUCN Species Survival Commission (SSC).

#### Please Register

In order to have an accurate record of the current membership of the whole of SSC we need you to register by clicking on your personal link below. This will ensure that you receive communications from the SSC Chair, Jon Paul Rodriguez as well as the monthly Species e-bulletin.

### My personal SSC Membership Registration form

## Your SSC Groups

You can check your SSC Group memberships via this personal SSC appointment(s) page. Some of your previous group(s)/role(s) could still be missing as we have not received information from all group leaders yet. This page will be updated as the membership renewal process progresses.

## My personal SSC Appointment page

Thank you for your continuing dedication to the work of the Species Survival Commission.

With best regards,

#### Claire Santer

SSC Network Support - Membership **IUCN Global Species Programme** Rue Mauverney 28 CH-1196 Gland Switzerland

This message has been sent from IUCN HQ using software attached to the main IUCN contact database. Please do not Unsubscribe as this will block all messages from IUCN.